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Emergency Site Closings    

Policy   

Arrowhead Head Start will close a site in the event of an emergency to ensure the health and 

safety of children, families, and staff.  An “emergency” is defined as dangerous weather (i.e., 

blizzard), building maintenance or security issues that would make it unsafe for the site to 

remain open.   

 

 

This policy complies with Head Start Performance Standard 1302.47 (7)(8) and Minnesota 

Department of Human Services Childcare Center Licensing 9503.0110 .   

 See Procedure: Emergency Site Closings    
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